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              Friday 5th July 2024 

 

 

Re: Diversity Week beginning 8th July / Diversity Museum Friday 12th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following on from previous successful years, we will be celebrating our similarities and differences and 

exploring cultures, traditions, faiths and languages during our “Diversity Week” next week.  Each year 

band will research a particular country and world faith, whilst also taking part in exciting diversity-themed 

activities.  

Our “Diversity Week” will culminate in our own “World Museum” in the hall on Friday 12th July, where 

each year group will showcase and display their learning from the week. The children will have the 

chance to visit the museum with their classes during the school day. We would like to invite families to 

come to the hall to see the children’s work after school. Please enter the hall via the ramp from the 

playground after picking up your child from their normal place of dismissal.  

The day of the museum, Friday 12th July, will also be a non-uniform day, giving the children the 

chance to wear clothes or colours linked to the country that they have been researching. Please don’t 

buy anything especially for this day- colours linked to the country/culture will suffice.  

 

Should you wish to help your child with their research on the country their class is studying, here is the 
list of countries for each year group: 
 
Preschool & FS2 – Brazil & Christianity 
Year 1 – France & Judaism 
Year 2– Australia & Islam 
Year 3– Sri Lanka & Buddhism 
Year 4: India & Hinduism 
Year 5– Canada & Sikhism 
Year 6 – Japan & Shinto 
 
It should be an interesting and exciting week for the children and we thank you in advance for your 
engagement and support! Look out on Twitter (X) for photos of our exciting learning! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Mrs Lakin(MFL & Diversity lead) & Mrs Parrington (RE lead) 
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